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1.  Yearbook order forms went home last week with our students.  It’s not too late 
to place an order.  
 
2.  Our 1st grade students will perform on Thursday, April 6th at 9:00 am.  First 
grade parents are invited to the program. 
 
3.  Report cards will go home on Friday, April 7th. 
 
4.  Spring Break will begin at 1:00 PM on Friday April 7th.  Classes will resume as 
usual on Monday, April 17th. 
 
5.  Kindergarten registration will be heldc on Tuesday, April 18th in the Media 
Center.  If you have a child that will be 5 on or before August 31, 2023, please call 
Janet Lilley for an appointment. 
 
6.  The Friendly Dental Van will be at Buckland on April 20th. 
 
7.  As the weather turns warm, please be mindful that some of the clothes your 
children wore at the beginning of the school year may be too short/small to wear 
at to school this spring.  Below is a quick dress code reference: 
 

*Skirts and dresses must be no higher than 3 inches above the top of the knee 
*Shorts must be no higher than mid-thigh 

*Tank tops and spaghetti straps are not allowed 
*Clothes will not be allowed that reveal underwear, cleavage or bare skin 

x 
*Tights and leggings must be worn under clothes that cover the student’s bottom 

 
 
 
 
 
	


